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The Internet Governance Forum Secretariat is funded through donations 
from various stakeholder groups. While host countries bear the majority 
of the costs associated with holding the annual IGF meeting, the IGF 
Secretariat's activities are funded through extra-budgetary contributions 
paid into a multi-donor Trust Fund administered by the United Nations 
Department of Economic and Social Affairs (UNDESA). 
 
Voluntary contributions from Governments and non-governmental 
organisations from the technical community, the private sector and the 
civil society are most welcome, including in-kind donations.


